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Message from Miss Peters, Executive Head teacher 

We said farewell to Mrs Street this week after many years of 
dedicated service to children and families within Haughmond 

Federation. We wish her well for the future and thank her for all of 
her hard work over her career, she will certainly be missed. 
We are delighted to announce we have had our new speed 
awareness signs installed on the 7th October on Featherbed 

Lane.   Thanks to a grant from the police commissioners and the 
support of the schools fundraising groups this installation has been 

possible. 
 

Federation Dates 
SISN Dates in Blue 

HJS Dates in Red 

If you would like any further 
information for the events listed 
below then please contact the 
schools directly. More details will be 
sent to you closer to the actual 
event if applicable.  

OCTOBER 2020 

14th & 15th – Year 1 Vision 
Screening 

22nd – Flu Immunisations  

22nd Special Halloween Dinner 
Menu 

26th-30th – HALF TERM 

NOVEMBER 2020 

2nd – PD Day 

3rd – Back to school 

24th – School Photos 

30th – School Photos 

DECEMBER 2020 

2nd – Flu Immunisations 

18th – End of Term 

Please remember if a child has an appointment 
during the school day, they will be unable to 

return to school the same day to minimise the 
spread of germs between settings.  

We would like to thank the Sunraisers & 
FunRaisers for their wonderful work 

making the pillowcase bags for the backs 
of student’s chairs, we have trialled them 
in one class and the students love them! 
We will be rolling it out to more classes 

in the upcoming weeks! 

We now provide 
Halal chicken for 

children’s lunches. 
Please contact the 

school office if 
your child requires 

halal. 

We are proud to announce that HJS and SISN are now recognised as 
a Music Mark school due to the value we place on music in school 

and our commitment to a broad and balanced curriculum. 

Please ensure (where possible) any messages 
regarding home time arrangements are passed 

onto children before school.  

We would also like to remind you to ensure 
children are sent in with water bottles, wellies 

etc. 

Please ensure if a child is isolating they are not 
brought onto the school site when dropping 

off/collecting other children. Thank You. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

HJS NEWS 

We will be running our annual Harvest food collection 
again this year for the Barnabas Community Projects. 

We would kindly ask parents/carers to send a donation 
in (only if this can be afforded) between Monday 

12th—Friday 16th October. 

Foods that they are looking for are: Gravy granules, 
tinned meals e.g. chilli, ravioli, curry, cleaning products 
such as sponges, clothes, soap, hand wash, wipes and 
size 5-6 nappies. They are happy for any canned food 

donations but food donations must be in date.  

Thank you in advance for your donation.  

  

SISN NEWS 

Sundorne Infants flu immunisation letters 
have gone out this week these need to be 

returned to the school office or class teacher 
as soon as possible. 

At Sundorne Infants we will run a Christmas 
food collection for the Barnabas Community 

Projects.  

Year 1 Vision Screening-14th & 15th 
October 

Flu Vaccinations- 22nd October 



 

  

 
Pepperoni Phantom Pizza 

 
Cheese & Tomato Phantom Pizza 

 
Witches Fingers Fries  

Peas  
 

Ghostly Cookie 
 
 

 
A Variety of Freshly Prepared Rolls 

with Tasty Fillings 

Jacket Potatoes with Variety of Fillings.  
 

Thursday 22nd October 2020 
All meals will come served in a themed 
box and include a free sticky creature! 


